
ARAP Inspection Report 25-Feb-2022 

 

Site Visited:  Aden Woods   

 

Purpose:  ARAP Inspections; Aden Woods development NR2104.276, NR2104.275, NR2104.274) 

 

Findings: NR2104.276 (Wetland alteration)   

Work had not yet begun; EPSC measures were being installed in preparation. 

 

 NR2104.274 (Road Crossing) 

 Riparian vegetation had been cleared, gravel pad installed for equipment access, areas 

where riparian vegetation was cleared had seed/straw/erosion mats in place. No work was 

taking place in flowing water.  

 

 NR2104.275 (Utility Crossing)  

 Riparian vegetation had been cleared, gravel pad installed for equipment access, areas 

where riparian vegetation was cleared had seed/straw/erosion mats in place. No work was 

taking place in flowing water. 

 

 

Actions:  Reviewed photo documentation, site plans, weather data, etc. on 25-Feb-2022 in response to a 

complaint received. Requested the documentation necessary to determine whether the site was 

complying with permit terms and conditions. The information received was sufficient to 

determine that the site is complaint. Logged inspections into Waterlog and marked them as ‘In 

Compliance’.  

 

Conclusion: No water quality violations observed. 

 

 

EFO Staff Present: Brandon Yates  

 

Signature:     

Date: February 25, 2022  


